
The Texas Secretary Of State
office  Will  Be  Closed  On
December  24th-26th  For
Christmas
The Texas Secretary of State offices will be closed next week
for  the  2024  Christmas  holidays  on  December  24th-26th
(Tuesday-Thursday).

Then they’ll only have skeleton crews working (longer wait
times) working that Friday the 27th and Monday the 30th.

Please mail us or drop off to us your documents that need to
be apostilled ASAP to avoid longer holiday Texas apostille
service wait times.

Merry Christmas to everyone and have a happy and safe holiday
season wherever you are in the world.
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